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Lake Covid cruise report – 3rd May 2020 (Via Zoom) 

 
Attendees: 

1. Gary & Lee Honeychurch – Lucky Us 
2. Wilco and Marisca Seinen – Ruby Tuesday 
3. Paul and Marielle Van Pampus – Groovy Ruvy 
4. John and Joan Coombs – Merlin 
5. Susan and Steve Pate - Hey Cisco 
6. Gail and Peter Miller – Casper 
7. Craig and Alanna Wighton – Sea-Ya 
8. Cobie Morris – Hollywood 
9. Jeremey and Karen Bowler – Karalyn II 
10. Jay Davis – Jay Jay 
11. Mark and Eva D’Alterio – Gotago 
12. Peter and Caroline Holyoak – Black Sheep 
13. Wayne and Lee-ann Carpenter – Lee-Way 
14. Tony and Gemma Dickson – G&T 
15. Mario & Filomena Greco – Siennabelle 
16. Renato & Domenica Greco – The Boss 

 

 
 
One thing we always say as your club committee is that it is not just about 
boating, we consider boating a lifestyle. And boy are we missing this lifestyle, 
while being isolated during corona.  
 
We definitely miss the social aspect of it. So Gary Honeychurch, our 
commodore, decided to organise a virtual cruise on Lake Covid.  
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15 boats registered for this cruise and on Sunday 3 May we sat on our boats; 
be it in the shed, on our driveway, in our backyard, while having happy hour in 
the company of our MWCC friends. It was a huge success, with lots of laughs.  
 
Have to admit, it is not the same as being on the water, rafted up or sharing 
jetty space (we cannot wait to be able to do that again), but it was good to see 
so many of us on the screen! A next date has been scheduled and if we are still 
not able to enjoy a (proper overnight) cruise, we hope to see you all on Zoom 
then. (Cruise invite to follow, closer to the date).  
 
Look forward to seeing you all again soon. 
  
Marisca 
 
 


